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Various manufacturers – Supply of amoxicillin oral products 

• The FDA reports a national shortage of amoxicillin oral suspension products from multiple 
manufacturers due to increased demand. There is some supply available, but it may be either on 
allocation or have limited availability. There is no estimated time frame as to when the shortage 
will resolve. Supply of other antibiotic medications are available as alternatives. 
 

• ASHP also reports supply disruption of amoxicillin capsules and tablets. Some manufacturers 
report that more product will be available January 2023 through February 2023.  

 
• Refer to the FDA’s Frequently Asked Questions for more information on drug shortages.  

https://www.accessdata.fda.gov/scripts/drugshortages/dsp_ActiveIngredientDetails.cfm?AI=Amoxicillin%20Oral%20Powder%20for%20Suspension&st=c
https://www.ashp.org/drug-shortages/current-shortages/drug-shortage-detail.aspx?id=875
https://www.fda.gov/drugs/drug-shortages/frequently-asked-questions-about-drug-shortages#q1

